
Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope that you all enjoyed a restful and joyful Christmas break with your families and loved ones. It has been
a rather wintery start to the spring term, but while it may be cold outside there has been plenty of warmth and
excitement to the start of this term at St. Saviour’s. The children have immersed themselves in their learning
this week, enthusiastically exploring new topics, expanding their vocabulary, and acquiring new knowledge.
Their enthusiasm and curiosity set a positive tone for what promises to be a highly productive and rewarding
term. 
This week, we were thrilled to host two art exhibitions, which provided a wonderful opportunity to showcase
the remarkable artistic talents of our children. It was truly inspiring to see their work beautifully framed and
displayed, and to witness the immense pride they felt in sharing their creations. I would also like to express my
gratitude to all the children who contributed beautiful, winter-themed pieces as part of their Christmas
homework. Your creativity and effort are greatly appreciated.
 
This week you will have received an invitation to sign-up your child for an optional activity club. Our activity
clubs run from 3:30 - 4:30 and provide an exciting opportunity for children to build robots, make slime and
create art. Due to the significant increase in energy bills, national insurance and costs in general, it has been
necessary to increase the price of the activity clubs. I appreciate there are some families who are
experiencing financial difficulties at present. We remain committed to supporting families experiencing
financial difficulties, including those without access to public funds. As a school we support families with
school uniform, food vouchers, holiday packages, wrap-around care and school trips for example. If you are
experiencing financial difficulties, please do contact the school office to discuss support we can offer. 
 
We have a very exciting spring term ahead, filled with a variety of engaging activities and events. Highlights
include Spirituality Week, which promises to inspire reflection and growth; Online Safety Week, where we will
focus on equipping our children with essential skills for navigating the digital world safely; and a highly
anticipated Year 5 trip to the West End, offering a wonderful cultural experience. This is just a small selection
of the events which will take place in the spring term.
 
This week whole school attendance is 96%. Thank you to parents and carers for ensuring that your child is in
school each and every day.
Finally, I would like to close with a verse from the Second Epistle to the Corinthians, “if anyone is in Christ, the
new creation has come:[a] The old has gone, the new is here!”
Best wishes,
Mr Pitchford



YOUNG TRANSFORMERS 

Reception
Max W

Year 1 
Kaihro

Year 2 
 Marley

Year 4
 Constance

Year 5
Nia

Year 5
 Markus

Year 6
Eleanor-Mae

Year 3
 Sadie

Year 3 
 Isla W



STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 
 Elodie & Prince

Year 2 
Sebastian & Martin

Year 4 
Ibuki & Olanrewaju

Year 5 
Minel & Kristoff

Year 3 
Asiyah & Josiah

Year 6
Leo & Leia 



PROGRESS CUP WINNERS
A huge well done Chekinah who are this week's Progress Cup

winners! 

 KS1 KS2
Chekinah Y4

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Well done to

Y1 Amelia Earheart
99.51%

& 
 Y5 Blue
99.11%

who have won the attendance mascots
this week.

PRESENTATION WINNERS

Miki Y2 Olivier Y5



Well done  who Yan, Leia, Roscoe, Eli,
Indigo, Leo, Harlow, Maya, Gracie,

Denny, Jeanice, Daniele & Yohannes
have collected 5 value cards for

consistently showing our school values.

VALUE CARD AWARDS 



 PARENT CALENDAR



PRIMARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS
2025





2024- 2025


